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Farmington Senior Citizens 11-21-22 

 

November 21, 2022 

 

Meeting number 876 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:02 on Monday, 

November 21, 2022, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  25 members, and no guests were present.    

Members brought toys for the Annual Victor Farmington Kiwanis Christmas party for children.  Pam 

Miller from the Legacy at Fairways brought cookies for members to enjoy and shared information 

about a Holiday Arts and Craft show on December 6.  Then members enjoyed the Thanksgiving meal. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:51 PM.   

 

Members thanked Ruth Weidenborner for cooking the turkey, gravy, and dressing, and Jerry Millard 

for craving the turkey. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the November 7th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of November 21, 2022, there is $451.37 in the treasury. 

   

Entertainment:  

• There will be a Thanksgiving Trivia Game after the meeting. 

• Karen Stratton clarified some information about the bus trip. 

 

Old Business:   

Members chose the $21.50 Buffet for the Christmas Celebration.  For the menu they selected Chicken 

French, Sliced Top Sirloin, Homemade Soup, Penne with marinara sauce, and Roasted Rosemary 

Potatoes.  Members’ share of the cost for the meal is $14 which can be paid to Treasurer Carol Kansco 

at the restaurant on December 5th.   

 

New Business:   

Kathy Wagner handed out the meeting schedule for the first six months of 2023. 

 

Town of Farmington:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Gary Weidenborner won $11 in the 50/50 raffle. 

 

There will be no dominos after the meeting. 

 

Jerry Annesi shared some funny stories. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:15 PM. 

 

After the meeting members enjoyed a game of Thanksgiving trivia.  Jerry Millard won the trophy. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


